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No Choir Club on 

Thursday 14th Feb 2019

There will be no Choir Club running 

on Thursday 14th Feb due to staff 

training. Prep Club, After School 

Club and Kickboxing will be running 

as normal.

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Parent Consultations – 5th and 6th March 2019

Parent Consultations will be held on the Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th March 2019. 

The online booking portal will be open from Monday 11th February 2019 when you will receive a text 

message and/or email giving full instructions on how to book.

Please note that their will be no Prep Club, Afterschool Club or After School Activity Clubs on either of 

those dates and that all children will need to be collected from their classrooms at 3.15pm.

The Lowbrook PTA will again be running a Book Fair during the Parent Consultations.

Caterlink Account Balances

The school is under increasing pressure from Caterlink regarding the level of debt consistently accrued 

by Lowbrook Academy pupils.

With this in mind, we must remind parents of KS2 children (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) that Caterlink do not 

offer a credit facility for your child's school lunches.  

Caterlink require that all meals are paid for in advance via the online payment system (Scopay).

If your account is in arrears it is highly likely that Caterlink themselves will begin to contact you directly 

regarding this.  

If you have not yet registered for Scopay please contact the school office as soon as possible for 

registration details.

Lowbrook PTA Valentine’s Disco - Friday 15th February 

Tickets can now be purchased via the new PTA website: PTA-Events.co.uk/Lowbrookpta

We have a special treat for you all this year, as Spirit Photobooth will be available to capture your special 

moments from 6-8pm. Photos will be charged at £5 each, or 2 for £8 or 3 for £12. 

Chips and pizza will be available to purchase on the night. 

Key Dates for Term 3, Week 7

Tuesday 12th February – Year 5 Roman Day

Thursday 14th February @ 2.45pm – 1Q Class Assembly (Doors to open at 2.30pm)

Friday 15th February 2019 – Term 3 Ends

Friday 15th February 2019 – Lowbrook PTA Valentine’s Disco
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8th February 2019Special Mentions

Special Mentions for the week commencing 4th February 2019:

EY1I

Sadie and Daisy – for representing EY1I with confidence in our Maths Week learning walk presentation.

1Q

Arnav, Sophia, Jamie and Nishta – for representing 1Q excellently in our Maths Week learning walk 

presentation.  

2C

Lily F, Oliver, Aryaveer and Lily T – for being an enthusiastic and brilliant tour guides for our Maths Week 

learning walk.

2W

Thomas, Anya, Amelie and George – for being fantastic Lowbrook Ambassadors during our Maths Week 

walk around.  All spoke confidently and clearly in front of the rest of the school.

3G

Hollie, Tom and Maya for excellent participation and work during Maths Week 

3S

Aneira and Dhruvansh - for excellent participation and work during Maths Week.

4D

Joshua and Anushka – for an excellent effort during Maths Week, particularly with our enterprise.

4L 

Sophie D, Daniel, Ruth and Elena – for representing 4L so well during the Maths Week learning walk.  

Super oracy skills telling everyone about pictograms and out two mathematicians.

5BH 

Sophie H – for very good oracy skills when presenting 5BH’s Fibonacci work.

Kassra T – for delivering a very good synopsis on Ada Lovelace and algorithm.

5D 

Madison, Barney, Aleeza, Holly and Venetia – for excellent oracy skills when presenting class data on 

scatter graphs to the rest of the school during our Maths Week learning walk.

6G

Sophie, Lily, Neerav and Joshua – for representing the class so well for the Maths Week learning walk and 

for being fantastic Year 6 role models. 




